
 

 

Re: UNC Modification Proposal 0211 “RbD Audit Governance Arrangements” 
 

 

Dear Julian 

 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment upon this Modification Proposal, as the Proposer I can 

confirm that we are fully supportive of its implementation.  

 

Having reviewed the published Representations for this Modification Proposal, and as no issues 

have been identified by respondents, we have nothing further to add to the reasoning set out in the 

Proposal. 

 

If you have any questions relating to this Representation please do not hesitate to contact me. 

 

 
 
Yours sincerely 

 

 

Simon Trivella 

Commercial Analyst 

Wales & West Utilities 

Julian Majdanski 

Joint Office of Gas Transporters 

31 Homer Road 

Solihull 

B91 3LT 

5
th
 June 2008 

 


